
From: Todd Parnell
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Please stop
Date: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 10:08:32 AM

It is a travesty to ignore the science behind the degradation of America’s
first national river.  A terrible idea from the beginning has just gotten worse
and we all will pay the price.
Todd Parnell
Commissioner, Missouri Clean Water Commission
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From: Todd Parnell
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Re: AutoReply
Date: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 10:11:06 AM

Thank you.
On Mar 15, 2017, at 9:08 AM, Water Draft Permit Comment <Water-Draft-Permit-
Comment@adeq.state.ar.us> wrote:

The Department acknowledges the receipt of your electronic comment.
 
Thank you.
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